how our logo shows up on screen. She was pleased with the ease of use of the app. We hope many patrons will soon be using their cell phones to connect with library services.

Myrna Rosen approached Mark about the possibility of holding a tag sale to raise funds for the library. As she has held several tag sales in the recent years for the Community Center the Trustees felt that there should be a break of a few years before the next one in town. We will need to be raising money for a number of years.

Maria set up a G-mail address for the Trustees. Since no one has received any contacts Maria will check to make sure it is running correctly.

Building program up-date

Submitted by: Mickey Jervas, Secretary